OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER
UDHAMPUR FOREST DIVISION

UDHAMPUR
T 01992.270989 84 dfo.udh@gmait.com

The Executive Engineer,
PMGSY Division,
Udhampur.

No: 455 7-6 0/ FoU Dated: /6722020

Sub:  EDS “Upgradation of Road T01 Supply Morh to Kainthgali”.
Ref:  Proposal No. FP/JK/ROAD/45448/2020.

Sir,

On the subject matter cited above, Range Officer, Udhampur has reported that after field
inspection/ verification, it has been found that the area proposed for diversion as mentioned in the
documents uploaded by you on the Parivesh Portal (i.e.1.386 Hectare) varies from the actual
measurement of the area in the field (2.2585 Hectare) and further, some documents are pending with
your office,

Therefore, you are requested to clarify the variation of area and to submit all other relevant

document at the earliest so that this office can proceed further in the matter.

Yours faithfylly,

Divisional Forast Officer
Udhampur Forest Division

§' Udhampur

Copy to:
1. The Chief Conservator of Forests, Jammu for information.
2. The Conservator of Forests, East Circle, Jammu for information.

3. Range Officer, Udhampur for information and necessary action.

Divisional Forest Officer
Udhampur Forest Division
Udhampur



